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We would like to extend our sincere wishes to you and yours for a 

happy, relaxing and enjoyable holiday season. The educational 

system is always demanding of our time and energies. Now is the 

opportunity to reflect and rejuvenate before the onset of the new year. 

 

We, particularly, want to thank our colleagues and friends in the 

Qikiqtani School System for your support and team spirit in the 

service of others. We look forward to further collaboration with you in 

2013 as we continue with positive growth in Nunavut.     

 

Best Wishes, 

Tracey / Faculty / Staff 

Nakasuk School, Iqaluit        

 
 
 

wfz4v8i6 brJD6t4vid?K5 W9M5∫u4 dFxhd9ly, nwoly k6vz/y 
dFxN6©d9lA dFxh[F1u. wo8ix3ioEi6 xg6X4bz xglxc5b3m5 
WF4ni4 x7m krcCh1i3i4. μ8No WFcoEKA5 raj5 bflb 
kbDEx3FQlA x3ÇAj5 kbj5 trst?9oxt9lb.  
 
d/oKA5 Wlx6gu4 w6vNw/ct8k5 wo8ix3FoEp4f5 xsM5tpq8k5 
wvJ6gwiE/{y8k5 vg0pctŒ5txiyl Wp5tC6t9ly xy{y8k5. 
wMs[FQ4v8iDm?{y @)!3u yKjx4X9oxt9lb Wsi6nj5 kNK5u. 
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